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AMENDMENT #5 TO THE CITY OF TUSCALOOSA’S 2013 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FOR DISASTER RECOVERY ACTION PLAN 
The City of Tuscaloosa desires to make the following substantial amendment to the 2013 Community Development Block Grant for Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Action Plan that was previously approved by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  The amendment to the Action Plan includes the reallocation of $838,162 to another project within Round 1 funding.  With the amendment to the Action Plan, $26, 757,064 in projects will be funded.  
Of the $3,042,100 previously allocated to the University Place/Forest Lake Infrastructure Improvements and City Walk, $838,162 will be reallocated to Juanita Drive Infrastructure Improvements.  The University Place/Forest Lake Infrastructure Improvements and City Walk is now being funded in part with CDBG dollars.  

The full proposed amended Action Plan can be accessed at www.tuscaloosa.com under the Recovery tab and City Hall located at 2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 from 8:00 am-5:00pm.  The plan can also be viewed at the main branch of the Tuscaloosa Public Library located at 1801 Jack Warner Parkway NE, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401.  Comments on the amended Action Plan will be received until December 12, 2014 at 5:00 pm and may be submitted by email to showell@tuscaloosa.com and by mail to City of Tuscaloosa c/o Recovery Operations, 2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35401.
